
St. Peter the Fisherman Catholic Church 

31300 Overseas Hwy 

Big Pine Key, Fl   33043                     

305-872-2537 

Office: 9:30am-3:30pm Mon.-Fri. 

www.stpeterbpk.org 

June 5, 2022                                                         

Pentecost Sunday 

 

PARISH STAFF: 

Pastor: 

        Rev. Fr. Jesus “Jets” Medina                                     

 Property Manager/Bookkeeper: 

          Nancy McCrosson                                                  
 nancy@stpeterbpk.org 

Director of Music Ministry: 

 Jack Louden         
 Jack@stpeterbpk.org                                               

Administrative Assistants:   

 Connie Hauk                                                 
 connie@stpeterbpk.org  

                Debbie Krieger                                              
 Deborah@stpeterbpk.org                                                                                      
Maintenance Staff 

               Chris Cassidy 

 MASSES: 

Saturday Vigil Mass  5:30pm                                        
Sunday Masses 8:30 and 11:00am 

Daily Masses:  9am  Mon-Fri.                                                  

HOLY DAYS: Vigil Mass 6 pm                    
Holy Day Mass  9 am  

CONFESSIONS: 

Saturday:  4:45 pm to 5:15 pm                                
in the Church  (or by appointment) 

BAPTISMS, FUNERALS and     
WEDDINGS   Please call the office for 
an appointment with Fr. Jets. 

Office Hours: M-F 9:30am-3:30pm
  

 

 

mailto:nancy@stpeterbpk.org


    

 

No matter what your present status in the Catholic Church,  

      No matter what your current family or marital situation,  

No matter what your past or present religious situation,  

No matter your personal history, age, background, race etc.,  

   No matter what your own self-image or self esteem is,  

  YOU are  Invited, Welcomed, Accepted, Loved and         

Respected here at  St. Peter Catholic Church.           

 

 
 

Saturday, June 4, 2022                                                
5:30pm:  +Patrick McMonagle by Marcia Seymour 

Sunday, June 5, 2022 Pentecost Sunday                                                                    
8:30am:  +Nicolas Warque by Maria Reinstein                                                                                                                                                                                         
11:00am: +Mirko Gras by Joanne & Sal Barone 

 

Monday, June 6, 2022                                                                                                                                                                                                                                         
9:00am: +Fred Amon by Richard DiBonaventura                                                                    
             S.I. Birthday Troy Nisbet by Marla  Nisbet                                              

Tuesday, June 7, 2022                                                        
9:00am:   +Julie Long by Amy Peper                                                 
         S.I. Vira and family in Ukraine by Marla Nesbit                                                        

Wednesday, June 8, 2022                                                      
9:00am:   +Tony Amoral by Richard DiBonaventura                
              +Arthur Head by Richard DiBonaventura                                                       
Thursday , June 9,  2022                                                                                                                                                                                                  
9:00am:   +Unita Eggert by her daughter Becky    

Friday, June 10,  2022                                                           
9:00am: S.I. Birthday Jacqueline Nisbet                                         
   by Marla Nisbet                                                                                   
           +James Wilbur VanHatten by Marla Nesbit                                                        
                                                                 

                                                                                                                     
Saturday. June 11,  2022                                                      
5:30pm:  +Helen Meyers by Mike & Marcy Matlosz 

 Sunday,  June 12, 2022                                                                 
8:30am:  +Kane Wolfe Podish  (1 year old) by                                         
               Rosalinda Hally                         

11:00am:  +Bruce Maxwell by Janet Maxwell                                                  
   

 

Monday, June 6, 2022                                                                                    

9:00am Mass   

Tuesday, une 7, 2022                                                          

9:00am Mass                                                                                             

Wednesday, June 8, 2022                                                                                                      

9:00am Mass                                                                                                                  

Food Bank open 9:30-11:30am                                       

         Thursday, June 9, 2022                                                                  

9:00am Mass                                                              

      Friday, June 10, 2022    

9:00am Mass 

Centering Prayer 4:00-5:30 in Church  

 Saturday, June 11, 2022                                                               

5:30pm Vigil Mass                                                                          

Sunday June 12, 2022  (Most Holy Trinity) 

8:30am  Mass   

11:00am Mass  

 

 

This week in our parish: 



Pray For Those Who Are Sick:                      
We ask your prayers for Parishioners and friends:                  

Guenther Glatt, Rachel Miles, Bill Carver, Lani Dugger,          
John Mescal,  John Snyder, Javier Herrera,  Ann Fisher,      

Frank Fasano, Pat and Connie Medina,  Belle Medina-Ricasio, 
Beth Rodman, Bill Van Ryn, Flo Boyle, Mary and William 

Scheidell, Mike Graham, Tiffany Howard, Jim Oettle, Kate 
Menser Hughey, Marilyn Nichols, Mark Stump  Lance Hill, 

Randy Reinhart, Patrick Mescal, Mickey McEnaney, Fr. Peter 
Scott , Maria Wirshing, Ruth Fidler, Kaylee Mescal,  Nita Bige-

low,  Olga Nunez, Chad Barnick,  Br. Bud Luks,                               
Dolores Gibson , Sarah Peteck , John Spencer, Cornelia Mey-

ers, Colleen Burns, Ted Kruzel,  Larry Dorry, Fr. Darin  Roberts, 
Katie Rocha, Pat DiBonaventura, Bonita Boski,                               

Jim Thompson, Eliseo Pombo,  Carmella Russo, Nathaniel  
Burgess, Penny Holum, Scott Bush, Sean Piniero,                          

Larry Johnson, Lynda Haring, Elaine & Stewart Caplin.             
Deacon Bill Rich. 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

Donations received:  

 May 21/22: 

1st collection:    $2,856.00   

 2nd Collection: $1,031.00 (Rebuild) 

Weekly  Direct Debit:       $695.00 

Once monthly Direct Debit for May:  
         $3,025.00 

Direct Debit Rebuild for May: $605.00                                                               

Thank you to those of you who regularly 
mail your donations to us, and Thank you 
to those of you who elected to increase or 
change to Direct Debit! 

 

Thank you for your generosity! 

 

Collections: 

                               

There is a a Financial Transparency                 
binder in the bookkeeper’s office with   

detailed statements, financial reports and  
parish budget history.  This information is 
available to  registered parishioners who 

wish to view it. Call and make an                                         
appointment with Nancy in the office           

at 305-872-2537. 

Please let us know in the office if you or someone else 
is homebound and would like to receive the Eucharist      

    at home. Call the office at  305-872-2537. 

                              

 If you are dealing with the loss of a 
loved one, grief support is available.   

Contact Mary Quirk at  305-849-1879, or 
through the church office  at  305-872-2537.  

Grief Support 

St. Peter Catholic Church Website      

      St. Peter Church website at  http://
www.stpeterbpk.org    

Click on the Photos tab, or fol-
low us on   Facebook to look at 

the photos taken at recent 
events at St. Peter’s!   

        You can also donate to our Rebuild 
Fund on the website now! 

The Archdiocese has informed us 
that masks are now optional inside 
the church and hall; and we do not 

need to socially distance                             
any longer. 

http://www.stpeterbpk.org
http://www.stpeterbpk.org


Our Second Collection June 4-5th 





 

Congratulations to Samantha Haskins and Rileigh Cullum who were             

awarded St. Peter College Scholarships last Sunday at the                                   

11am Baccalaureate Mass. 

Awarded St. Peter Scholarship Renewals were Meaghan McCullah,          

Paige Richard and Kelly Threadgill. 

Meaghan McCullah, Samantha Haskins, Rileigh Cullum and Paige Richard.  

Not pictured is Kelly Threadgill who has  relocated to Gainesville. 



Thank you on behalf of the Missions for saving cancelled 

stamps, eyeglasses, tabs from pop top cans and rosaries—

broken or whole. Donna Dye, a parishioner, Sacristan and 

Eucharistic Minister, will see that they get where they are 

most needed.   

We are temporarily suspending collection of pill bottles—-

we will ask for them again in the future.  Thank You! 

Father Daniel Martin 

Born in Miami to Indian immigrants, raised in Coral Springs, a  graduate of               
St. Andrew School there and St. Thomas Aquinas High School in                             
Fort Lauderdale. 

Graduated from Fordham University with a bachelor's degree in philosophy. 

Earned a pre-theology certificate from St. John Vianney College Seminary and 
a Master of Divinity from St. Vincent de Paul Seminary in Boynton Beach. 

Ordained for the Archdiocese of Miami in May 2013; now a lecturer in                   
philosophy at St. John Vianney College Seminary while finishing a doctoral    
degree at The Catholic University of America. 

We welcome Fr. Dan Martin, who will be 

filling in for Fr. Jets who will be visiting his 

family in the Philippines.   

Fr. Dan will be here through June 26. 



 

 

 

 

Prayer for Hurricane Season:    

O God, Master of this passing world,                         

hear the humble voices of your children.                               

The Sea of Galilee obeyed Your order                     

and returned to its former quietude.  

You are still the Master of land and sea.                        

We live in the shadow of a danger                               

over which we have no control;                                   

the Gulf and the Atlantic                                            

like provoked and angry giants,                           

can awake from their seeming lethargy,              

overstep their conventional boundaries,               

invade our land, and spread chaos                      

and disaster.  

During this hurricane season, we turn to You,    

O loving Father.  Spare us from                                   

past tragedies whose memories are                       

still so vivid and whose wounds seem                     

to refuse to heal with passing of time.  

O Virgin, Star of the Sea, Our beloved Mother,          

we ask you to plead with your Son                 

on our behalf, so that spared from the        

calamities common to the area,                           

and animated with a true spirit of gratitude, 

we will walk in the footstep of your Divine 

Son to reach the heavenly Jerusalem, 

where a stormless eternity awaits us.                          

Amen. 

We will have a Father’s Day 

Novena of Masses again this 

year.  The novena will run 

from June 18th until June 

26th. 

The envelopes are in the back 

of the church—take one, fill it 

out and return it either to the 

parish office or put it in the 

collection basket                           



For more information and ways 
to participate and volunteer in 
the Respect Life Ministry in our 

parish, please contact                       
Maria Sims at 305-394-7857 or 

the parish office.                              
Please review the                            

information in more detail at 
the website:                                             

respectlifemiami.org. 

There are Respect Life                    

prayer cards available                                           

in the back of the church. 

Virtus: (Protecting God’s Children and Vulnerable Adults) 

If seasonal parishioners who are Virtus certified with their “back  home”            
parish are  volunteering at St. Peters, they can have their Virtus accounts 

mirrored with both Dioceses/Churches.  This also works in reverse if our full 
time parishioners want to volunteer in another location.                                                  
If this pertains to you, email helpdesk@virtus.org or call                                                

Virtus National at 1-888-847-8879 and have your account mirrored                          
with the Archdiocese of  Miami, St. Peter Church, Big Pine Key. 

Your parish contact for all things related to the Virtus                                                                     
(Protecting God’s Children and Vulnerable Adults) program is  Ellen Age:                                    

Ellen@stpeterbpk.org 



 

 

 

St. Peter Community Food Bank  

Wednesdays  from 9:30am—11:30am  

 

Most needed items are canned goods i.e. tuna & 
chicken, Vienna sausage, hearty soups, canned 
meats—Chef Boyardee products, (flip top cans 

appreciated), canned vegetables and fruit.  

 

 St. Peter Catholic Church is a 501(c)(3)  corporation    

Your Parish contact person for all things related 
to the Food Bank is Director,                                                

Mary Quirk:  azquirk@gmail.com   

305-849-1879                                        

Prayer for the Rebuilding                           

of St. Peter Church: 

Heavenly Father,                                                                                                             
We ask Your blessings on all those                                     
involved  in our church rebuilding. 

We ask you to guide the minds and 
the hands of the planners and workers 

so that they know                                              
they are doing Your work. 

We ask Your blessings on those who 
have made the rebuilding possible 
through their generous donations, 
that their lives may be enriched. 

We ask Your blessings                                            
on the family of St. Peter                                   

that we may continue to flourish 
through the challenges we face as we 
rebuild and renew  ourselves as a true 

and  loving community. 

May we listen to Jesus’ words and act 
on them so that we will be like the 

wise man who built his house on rock, 
and pray the psalm: 

“Only goodness and love will pursue 
me all the days of my life. I will dwell 

in the house of the Lord                                 
for years to come.”  

 Amen 

Calling for More Ushers                                       
___________________ 

We are looking for more ushers to serve at 
Mass.  The Usher Ministry will hold train-
ings. Please consider serving the Lord and 
our parish in this wonderful and essential 

ministry to keep a safe and sacred worship 
space. Men, women and couples are                   

welcome to serve  together.   Please call 
the office  at 305-872-2537 to volunteer . 



 

 

 

                                                       

We have $25.00 Gift Certificates for the  

KiKi’s Sandbar  

                       

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Milagro has relocated from Big Pine Key to Key West at 1401 Simonton 
St.  You can use your gift certificates in their KW location . 

 

A percentage of the $25.00 goes to our                                       
Religious Education Fund and helps finance our Religious 

Ed. and Scholarship Programs. 

 

Gift Certificates can be purchased through the office during office hours, 
M-F 9:30am-3pm, or  call the office at 305-872-2537 to make                                              

other arrangements. (cash or check only)  

Credit card purchases can be made in the Parish Office during working 
hours only. 

 

Square Grouper Bar & Grill     

Milagro Restaurant & Bar 





8085 Overseas Hwy., Marathon, FL  33050 

(305)743-6586 

Our Lady  

of  

Guadalupe,  

Pray for Us. 

The Hally Family 



 

Mike Coppola 

PLEASE PATRONIZE OUR 

SPONSORS. VISIT OUR 

WEBSITE FOR DIRECT 

LINKS TO SPONSOR                          

WEBSITE. 

Advertise with us! 

Contact Nancy  

in the Parish Office {305}872-2537  

Or  Email  nancy@stpeterbpk.org 


